
SEPTEMBER 28, 2013
NEW CASTLE, DE

Mid-Atlantic Bible Prophecy Seminar 

Alan Kurschner

SCHEDULE 

9:00–10:00
Introduction: Approaching Bible Prophecy
Session 1: The Prophets—The Day of the Lord that 
Jesus Knew

10:10–11:10
Session 2: Matthew 24—The Great Tribulation Cut 
Short by the Day of the Lord

Lunch 11:10–12:30

12:30–1:30
Session 3: First Thessalonians—Survival, the 
Rapture, then the Day of the Lord 

1:40–2:40
Session 4: Second Thessalonians—The Antichrist’s 
Revelation Before the Day of the Lord

2:50–3:50
Session 5: Revelation 6—The Seals are Conditions 
Before the Day of the Lord

4:00–5:00
Session 6: Revelation 7–8—The Rapture, then the 
Seventh Seal Pronounces the Day of the Lord

REGISTRATION

Location: 
Sheraton Wilmington South Hotel
365 Airport Road
New Castle, DE 19720

Phone: (302) 328-6200

If you plan on staying at the Sheraton Wilmington 
South Hotel Friday evening be sure to reserve your 
room at least one month prior to receive the seminar 
room discount, under “Eschatos Ministries.” 

Registration Fee: 
Individual $25, Married $45

Seating is limited so pre-register soon. At the door 
registration will be accepted only if capacity is not 
full. To register go to www.AlanKurschner.com

It should go without saying, bring your Bibles! 
There is a Q&A period toward the end of each 
session.

Kurschner is the director of Eschatos Ministries and 
author of the book Antichrist Before the Day of the 
Lord. He holds an M.A. in biblical languages 
(Gordon-Conwell Theological Seminary), graduate 
studies in New Testament (Harvard Divinity), and is 
currently working on his Ph.D. in Greek linguistics.

BEFORE THE DAY OF THE LORD


